
ITEM 5a  
 

 

 
Deputation to consider the following petition:- 

“After 55 years, The Napier Hall is up for closure which directly affects the 
local playgroup & toddlers which has been run by the same person for 20 
years (or more). This group has brought together children and parents during 
a time where socialising has been extremely difficult and now with the option 
being ripped away and forced to close, we are hoping to save the group and 
hall! We have tried many different approaches, all which have failed, and now 
Thursday 22nd June is set to be the final day. Please help us save our local 
hall/playgroup!” 

 

Please see the below link to the petition; 

https://www.change.org/Savethenapierhall 
 

 

https://www.change.org/Savethenapierhall

